
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
June 5, 2017 

Bristol Town Hall 
 
Committee Members present:  Dave Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:04pm. 
 
Minutes. 

The minutes of the May meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
Ordinance Amendments. 

Residency requirements for commercial licenses was discussed.  It was suggested 
that two forms of identification with a Bristol resident address be shown when 
purchasing commercial shellfish licenses. 
Committee asked Rachel to check with DMR, the LCSO contract and Selectmen 
about residency requirements. 
 

Conservation. 
A request for a letter of support for depositing shell material was denied by DMR 
due to unknown cure times of the shells that were to be used.  Lackovic will use 
his property to cure a load of shells over the summer months. 
 
 

Adjournment at 8:16 pm.  The next meeting will be held on July 17 @ 7pm. 
Agenda items to include:  Ordinance amendments 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 


